DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
WEDNESDAY, MAY 16, 2018

SENIORS: Early grads may pick up their cap and gown from 8 — noon daily. Panoramic pictures may
be preordered online http://www.classphotographyinc.com/-/galleries/pre-order-class-panoramics.
Orders made prior to June 1% will have a 10% discount. Full payment may also be turned in at the
practice on June 1%

COMMENCEMENT: Practice will take place Friday, June 1% at 9 a.m. The panoramic picture will be
taken so students should arrive with their cap and gown. Name cards and tickets will be distributed at
this practice. If you have an obligation, it may be paid at this time. All obligations should be paid prior
to diploma distribution. Commencement takes place Sunday, June 3%, at 2:00. Seniors should arrive
no later than 1:00.

JUNIOR CLASS CABINET: There will be a meeting after school today, Wednesday May 16th, in
C122 to wrap up Prom items.

BOYS’ TENNIS: There will be a call out meeting for all boys interested in trying out for the 2018
Boys' Tennis Team. The meeting will be on Thursday in Coach Holden's classroom (C308) right after
school.

AP ENGLISH 11: If you registered to take AP Language (AP English 11) next school year, check
your email and accept your invitation to the Summer Reading Canvas course. This course contains
the information regarding summer reading you already received and other helpful course information.

AP U.S. HISTORY: If you are enrolled in AP U.S. History for the 2018-2019 school year please
attend a mandatory meeting in C204. Meetings will be held May 15th & 16th before and after school.

BASEBALL: Anyone interested in participating in baseball for the 2018-19 school year should pick-
up a summer schedule in C224.

ACADEMIC HONORS: Those students who have ordered plaques and academic awards and have
not received them as of yet, please see Mr. Harnish in C217 by May 25. The last day to purchase
awards for this school is May 24™. See Mr. Harnish in C217.

NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY: Any sophomore or junior interested in joining the National Honor
Society next year should stop by C209 for an information sheet.

FROM THE NURSES’ OFFICE: All medication must be picked up before the end of this school year.
Medication may be released to a student accompanied by written permission from the parent OR to
the student's parent OR to the student who is at least 18 years of age or older.

N-TEENS: The Six Flags trip will be Friday, June 1st. Permission slips will be available in Mrs.
Becich and Ms. Rapin's rooms.

LC SPIRIT WEAR: For sale in Guidance: pop sockets ($5), lanyard ($5), sports bag ($10) and
blankets ($20).
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REMINDER TO ALL STUDENT DRIVERS: No students should be parking in the silver lot on the
west side of the school. This will result in a Wednesday school. Also, students parking in the green
lot are reminded to cross ONLY at the designated crosswalk locations.

TECH HELP DESK: Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and Thursdays
during periods 1 and 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 (library work room).

TUTORING: Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring is
available during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for PTE tutoring.
No sign up is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided by members of the
National Honor Society.

Just areminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high
school website.
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